
  

  

  

  

Elpro International Ltd 

Date: September 18, 2020 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Department of Corporate Services 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, Mumbai — 400 001 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

Sub: Intimation of Book Closure pursuant to Regulation 42 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015. 

Pursuant to Regulation 42 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, 
we would like to inform you that the 57th Annual General Meeting of the Company has been 
scheduled to be held on Friday, October 09, 2020. The Register of Members and Share Transfer Books 
of the Company will remain closed from Friday, October 02, 2020 to Friday, October 09, 2020 (both 
days inclusive) for the purpose of holding 57th Annual General Meeting. 

We request you to take the above information on record. 

Thanking You 

Yours faithfully, 

For Elpro International Limited 
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Chinchwadgaon, Pune 411 033 India 

r +91 20 2735 2961, F +91 20 2735 3037 
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